
 

 

 

 

 

Effective January 1, 2020 Senate Bill 205 requires a person or entity who conducts business that 

is a “regulated industry” to obtain certification for an NPDES permit program. Businesses are required 

to provide a Standard Industrial Classification code (SIC) on an initial City business license application 

or renewal for verification of the related permits. The goal of the program is to address the health and 

safety of drinking water sources statewide. 

 

SB 205 does NOT apply to all businesses. Only those businesses with primary Standard Industrial 

Classification (SIC) codes, that are identified by the State Water Board as requiring enrollment, are 

affected.  

Completion and submission of this form is required with your business license application.  

               ** Business License WILL NOT be processed without this completed form ** 
 

1 What is the physical location/address of this business?  
  

 

2 

What is the Standard Industrial Classification Code 

(SIC) used for your type of business? If you do not 

know your SIC, please visit 

https://www.osha.gov/data/sic-search 

 

 

Declaration 

I declare under penalty of perjury under the laws of California that the above information is true and 

correct to the best of my knowledge. 

Print Name:  ____________________________  Business License#: _______________________  

Title: ____________________________________   Phone#: ________________________________ 

Business Name: ______________________________________________________________________________ 

Date:  _____________________________  

 

Please return form to: 

City of San Jacinto Business License Department 

P.O. Box 488 

San Jacinto, CA 92581 
businesslicense@sanjacintoca.gov  

https://www.osha.gov/data/sic-search
mailto:businesslicense@sanjacintoca.gov

